26 July 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians

Cornerstone College NPC

“‘Redhead Productions” will present a show on Friday 2000/003322/08
23 August 2024 at the school, during school hours, for 028-832-NPO
Primary School students. It is a team that presents 8,153‘311\40';16:3&
educational theatre productions. It is an Afrikaans show that Privﬁe%lzg 1840
is designed for English-speaking students that are doing Silverton
Afrikaans First Additional Language in school. It is fun, el (01 8042;2(7)
interactive, creative and it promises to be really enjoyable. P E012; 804 9170

E-mail: admin@corncol.co.za
The cost of the show is R25 each. If your child is permitted www.cornerstonecollege.org.za

to attend the show, the R25 will be debited from your school
account at the end of August 2024.

Below is a reply slip to sign and return to school by Thursday 1 August 2024, otherwise
your child will unfortunately not be able to attend the show.

Kind regards

M%AN HELSDINGEN

PRINCIPAL: PRIMARY SCHOOL
RC

Reply slip

I, parent/guardian of in Grade , have received the
letter dated 26 July 2024 regarding the Redhead Productions show.

D | agree that my child participates and accept that my school account will be
debited at the end of August.

D | do not agree to my child participating.

Signature Date

Directors

S A Hurlin (Principal)
BA BEd HED (PG)
R S Hurlin

PhD (Eng) FRAeS

The education of the whole person, in an atmosphere of excellence and integrity, to the glory of God



